
Governor of the Month  

  

Amy Day: Foundation Governor 

  

  

  

  

This month we have had the first governor meetings of the academic year 

which has given us a chance to go over the positives from last year but to 

also see where we, as a whole school community, can improve and make 

things even better for our children. 

As part of my role as Pupil Premium governor, I will be joining staff training 

this term which I am really looking forward to and which will hopefully 

help me to greatly develop my role at the school.  There are great 

opportunities for further personal development within the role of governor, 

so I would really recommend it to anyone wanting to learn new things and 

get involved with the school. 

I hope to visit the school after half term to see how new teaching projects 
are being implemented and the effect they have on the pupils learning. 

  

 


